
  
  
  
  

Nicosia 22 January 2017 

  
Dear friends, 
 
Happy New Year to you and to your family! 

 
The annual Cyprus Bridge Festival will take place from 19 – 23 
May 2017 at Curium Hotel in the town of Limassol. 
  
We would like to welcome many players from your country to play 
bridge and enjoy summer holidays in one of the most beautiful 
towns of Cyprus by the sea.  
The hotel is 3 min walk from the beach and within walking distance 
from the shopping centre.  
 
As you see also in the attached flyer: 
 
Double room: 105 Euros  
Single room:    90 Euros  
 
Furthermore, we would like to inform you that in case you 
organise a group to come over, we will offer one room free, 
for every 20 rooms you book for the Festival. 
 
  
Looking forward to hearing from you soon, 
Rena Livera 

CBF Secretary  
 

 

 

 


